SPRINGDALES SCHOOL
PUSA ROAD - NEW DELHI

CIRCULAR

Dear Parents, 13" November, 2024

Kindly note that as per the requirement of the Directorate of Education, each
student will be registered under the ‘One Nation, One Student ID’ programme
aligning with the new National Education Policy, 2020.

This will be unique ID for each students as ‘APAAR ID’. For further information on
this, you can login to the school website.

For generation of the APAAR ID, parent/legal guardian is required to submit their
copy of AADHAAR/PAN/EPIC/DL/Passport document with the consent form which
can be downloaded from the school website.

Please provide the above mentioned documents to the respective class teachers of
your wards at the earliest.

Warm regards

Dr. Mala Gupta

Principal PRINCIPAL
SPRINGDALES SCHOOL
PUSA ROAD,

NEW DELHI-110005




